
Achievement of Students of Electrical Engineering Department 

 

Aliah University successfully organized its Sports Fest, commencing on March 14, 2023, and 

culminating with the grand closing ceremony held on July 22, 2023. The event showcased various 

sports competitions, including cricket, football, and badminton. In the intra-college badminton 

group event, the girls from the Electrical Engineering department emerged victorious, claiming 

the Champion’s Trophy and enhancing the department's reputation. The names of the talented 

individuals who secured this prestigious honor are as follows: 

 

(i) Wasiqa Neyaz, B. Tech (2020-24) 

(ii) Sheemron Sultana, B. Tech (2021-25) 

(iii) Namira Saba, B. Tech (2021-25) 

(iv) Afsheen Fatima, B. Tech (2022-26) 

 

The entire Electrical Engineering department takes immense pride in their remarkable 

achievement. Heartfelt congratulations are extended to these outstanding students, accompanied 

by best wishes for their future endeavors. 

 



 


